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Next in the Building Trades 2020 Webinar Series

December 3, 2020 5:30 - 6:30
Pro-10: Challenging Perceptions
What is Pro-10 and why does it matter to

Building Trades members? The next

webinar in our 2020 series features Tom

Cherioli of the Federal Mediation and

Conciliation Services who is also a

leading Pro-10 trainer. Tom will share the

key elements of the Pro-10 program and

discuss how Pro-10 helps challenge

perceptions and develops the career

skills of union construction professionals.

Register Now HERE.

COVID Resources

COVID Building Trades Resources
​The Minnesota State Building Trades

Council continues to update its

COVID-19 Resources website with

information about COVID-19 for

building trades members and

contractors.

COVID Notification App
The state of Minnesota has recently launched a

free COVID-19 exposure notification app. COVIDaware MN is a downloadable app that

can anonymously notify you if you have come in contact with someone who has

https://mntrades.org/
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tested positive for COVID. More information and to download the app: HERE.

COVID Testing
Free Testing. The Minnesota Department of Health has introduced a COVID-19 saliva

test that is now available at sites across the state and is also available for in home

testing. These tests are free for anyone who believes they need to be tested, whether

they are showing symptoms or not. There are also free community testing sites all

over the State. For more information visit: Minnesota Department of Health Saliva

Testing.

Nominate Minnesota Trades Members for Recognition
The North American Building Trades Union (NABTU) is celebrating outstanding

women in the trades. Each month two apprentices and two journey-level workers

from around the country each month will be chosen for the Tradeswomen Heroes

award. For information on how to make a nomination, go to Tradeswomen Heroes.

Free Workplace Posters
Minnesota state law requires employers to display state-mandated posters where

employees can easily see them. The Department of Labor and Industry has recently

released a new set of posters that address age discrimination, Minnesota minimum

wage rates, safety and health protections on the job, unemployment benefits and

workers compensation. These posters are available for free download HERE.
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